
 

 
 

      July 9, 2020 
 
 

Dear Student, we are excited to grant you an offer to live on campus for the fall 
semester!  We encourage you to explore information about the new fall housing model 
on our website. 

To accept this offer you must submit the “Fall Only Housing License 2020-
2021”  by July 19, 2020 at umbc.edu/go/housing, if you are interested in 
maintaining on-campus housing for the fall semester. I 

We will assign students to specific spaces once the housing license and deposit are 
submitted. Please note that once you accept this offer it is for any space in 
the Residential Life, excluding Walker Avenue Apartments. We will look at your 
preferences to the best of our ability with the vacancies we have to offer.  Some types of 
housing may be limited. Housing assignment information will be emailed around July 
24, 2020.  

In the event that you complete the license and later decide to cancel you will forfeit your 
housing deposit and may be assessed a cancellation fee. 

Please do not complete the license if you do not want to live on campus this 
fall. Spring only housing information will be available in mid-October. 

If you have any specific questions please feel free to submit a Request Tracker (RT) 
ticket.  We hope to see you in the fall! 

 
Best wishes, 
Wendy Crowe 
Residential Life 
crowe@umbc.edu 

 


